
 

 

3 November 2023 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 
Publication of clean version of approved access arrangement and 
supporting information 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published a clean version of Western Power’s access 
arrangement for the period 2022/23 to 2026/27.  

The ERA published its final decision on Western Power’s proposed access arrangement on 
31 March 2023.  As the ERA did not approve Western Power’s proposal, the ERA also drafted, 
approved and published its own access arrangement based on the revised proposal submitted by 
Western Power on 15 November 2022 and amended in accordance with the final decision. 

The access arrangement published on 31 March 2023 displayed the amendments as track changes.  
The clean version has track changes accepted.  

The clean version includes a correction to the target revenue values in Table 45 of the access 
arrangement.  The values included in the track change version of the access arrangement published 
on 31 March 2023 were not consistent with the final decision.  A comparison of the values is shown 
in the table below. 

 30 June 2023 30 June 2024 30 June 2025 30 June 2026 30 June 2027 

Incorrect values included in the 
access arrangement published on 
31 March 2023 

1,428.6 1,475.3 1,512.5 1,562.3 1,610.3 

Corrected values to be consistent 
with the final decision published on 
31 March 2023. 

1,414.4 1,468.1 1,512.7 1,570.4 1,626.5 

All copies of the approved access arrangement obtained from the ERA website prior to this notice 
should be corrected accordingly.  No change is required to the final decision documents or target 
revenue model.  The 2023/24 price list was based on the correct target revenue value. 
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